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Happy New Year!
It’s no Surprise that we are late yet
again getting our newsletter out. We
left for Big White right after Thanks -
giving and didn’t get home until after
Christmas. 

Looking back, we are so thankful for
our good health, great friends and
loving family. We look forward to 
facing all that 201 3 brings— water
and snow skiing, hiking and biking
while tripping around the US.

Stay in touch. We love hearing from
everyone. Connect with us on facebook
or via e-mail. AND if you are ever in
San Diego, be sure to give us a call
as we have a couple of spare bed-
rooms just waiting for company.

10818 Viacha Dr., San Diego, CA 92124
858-467-9469 (home)

ohl@acatmeowz.com (email)
catzdezign.blogspot.com 

facebook.com/catherine.ohl 
facebook.com/gene.fulkerson 

The sign says it all... Big White Perfection.

Skiing . . .
Yes, we did ski again this year. . . a lot. We do love our skiing—

whether on water or snow. 

Besides snow skiing four weeks at Big White (Canada), we skied
Vail (C0), Beaver Creek (CO), Powder Mountain (UT), Snowbasin
(UT), Red Mountain (Canada), Taos (NM) and Durango (CO). It
rained when we tried to ski Sundance (UT). Maybe next year.
We are looking forward to another great line up for 2013.

We water skied our typical NINE extended weekends on the
Colorado River. The situation at Park Moabi is now under new
management and has been drastically changed. We have been
actively looking for a new venue along the same stretch of the
river for skiing with the Radar River Rats. 



Hiking . . .
In September we tagged
along with our water ski
friends Trudy and
Simone for some hiking
through Bryce and Zion
National Parks. The
areas are so beautiful.
While we mostly missed
the rain, it did cause
the narrows to be
closed. Really good fun. Hawaii . . .

We went to the main
island with Fay & Jillie in
November. We enjoyed
perfect weather and
fun times. Finally got to
view the USS Missouri
at Pearl Harbor. Hanauma
Bay was awesome. Too
bad there wasn’t enough
time to do everything.

Cabo . . .
Spent a week at the
all-inclusive Solaris with
Peggy & Steve in Cabo.
Again it was great! We
ATV’d, walked the beach,
relaxed by the pool,
snorkeled and enjoyed
amazing sun rises. We’ve
already made our
reservations for 2013.
Cabo anyone?Convention . . .

Attended the Far West
Ski Convention in Ogden
and put on one great
Pub Crawl on Historic
25th Street. We also
took a group white
water rafting on the
Weber River. Afterwards
we went for a week of
hiking in Park City.

Bryce... Hiking the Loop Pub Crawl Far West Award Relaxing on the Beach Fay On the Beach

Rain Gear River Sunrise Chef Mary,  Wine Maker Dinner ATVing Snorkel Cruise HAPPY NEW YEAR!


